Dainty Lidtle Hamds
Weekly Newsletter!

This week we have also focused our
activities on Road Safety Week! The
children made some fantastic posters
highlighting how to safely cross roads, and
what dangers we could spot to keep us
safe near roads. It was great to hear how
knowledgeable the children were on road
safety! We also spent time this week
creating some brilliant sculptures from our
junk modelling items in Club, like a tiger
and a rocket! This was a lovely Creative and
Object Play activity, and the children are
always very imaginative when junk
modelling! &)

Hello everyone! This week our theme
has been on Nursery Rhymes! We went
through our favourite nursery rhymes
as a group, and then asked the children
to write their own to display in Club!
We were so impressed with their
understanding of poetry and their use
of rhyming words! This activity was a
great Creative and Imaginative Play
exercise, and the children enjoyed
reading them out to us all as a group,
which also encouraged Social Play! ©)

PICCOLLAGE

Would your children like to join in with the fun at
Dainty Little Hands? Please go to
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We hope you have a lovely weekend!
From Donna and Shirley x

https://www.facebook.com/daintylittlehands

Our number is 01922 219038 and bookings can be made in club.
Session prices - £7 morning £9 afternoon.
All Vouchers accepted!

Please be aware that if numbers do not rise, the clubs
will have to close.



